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UVic ANTH researchers receive international media attention 

Read article 

Events in April 

 

Currents in Anthropology 2018  

Friday, April 6th, 2018 @ 10:00 – 3:30 

Cornett B235 & B250 

Free – everyone welcome 

 

 Our 4th annual conference to celebrate the research 

and academic excellence of our students. Podium and 

poster presentations will highlight the research 

activities of both our Undergraduate and Graduate Students. 

 The day will include a keynote address by an Anthropology's alumna Dr. Genevieve Hill, Anthropology Collections 

Manager and Researcher, Royal BC Museum.  

 Come for a talk or two, browse the posters, or stay all day. 

 Complete conference schedule is available on our webpage. 

 Questions? Please contact Dr. Kurki: hkurki@uvic.ca or anthua@uvic.ca. 

 

http://www.uvic.ca/socialsciences/anthropology/
http://www.uvic.ca/
https://www.nytimes.com/2018/03/28/science/footprints-oldest-north-america.html
http://staff.royalbcmuseum.bc.ca/author/rbcm_ghill/
http://staff.royalbcmuseum.bc.ca/author/rbcm_ghill/
http://www.uvic.ca/socialsciences/anthropology/research/currents-in-anthropology/index.php
mailto:hkurki@uvic.ca
mailto:anthua@uvic.ca


1491 - Special Screening of Episode 8 "Continuance" 
Friday, April 6th, 2018 @ 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

David Lam Auditorium, MacLaurin Building, UVic 

Free – everyone welcome 

 

 Special Screening of Episode 8 “Continuance” (featuring UVic Alumni & Archaeology projects) 

& Q&A session with 1491 director Barbara Hager 

 For more information see the Calendar or FB event. 

 
 

Sonoptica Film Festival 2018 

Friday, April 6th, 2018 @ 7:00 – 9:00 

David Lam Auditorium, MacLaurin Building, UVic  

Free – everyone welcome 

 

 Sonoptica Film Festival will show case short-length 

films produced by Anthropology students.  

 Facebook page 

 
 

Pestival: The Bugs Are Back! 

A taste of Anthropology 

April 4th, 2018 @ 7:00 – 9:00 pm 

Wilna Thomas building, 1st floor | Lansdowne Campus 

 

 Think about protecting our planet while feeding 9 billion people. Insects are 

the sustainable protein of the future. Challenge yourself to eat something 

different. 

 Tickets: $5 - Available at Eventbrite.ca or Camosun Bookstore (Lansdowne Campus) or Hot and Cold Café (313 Cook st.) 

 
 

 

Exams 
 

 The spring exam period will take place from Monday, April 9th through Tuesday, April 24th, 

2018. 

 The final exam timetable and more information is available online. 
 

Important dates 

 Monday, April 2nd, 2018: Easter Monday – Uvic closed 

 Friday, April 6th, 2018: Last day of classes 

 Monday, April 9th, 2018: Final exams begin 

 Tuesday, April 24th, 2018: Final exams end 

 For all 2017/2018 academic year important dates click here. 

 

 

 

https://www.uvic.ca/events/current/special-screening-of-episode-8-continuance.php
https://www.facebook.com/events/214282432487234/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1878079895809718/
http://link.upkne.com/c/443/15f52c4110adceac80b9af4d1db1fd6b59aea8fac4de0ee20234d25ae69ff483
https://www.uvic.ca/current-students/home/academics/examinations/index.php
https://web.uvic.ca/calendar2018-01/general/dates.html


Anthropology Honours Program 

 

Students planning a professional career should consider the department’s 

honours program.  

 

The honours program offers an opportunity to undertake a concentrated 

program designed specially for your interests in Anthropology. 

 

For more information and application, please see our webpage.  

 

If you wish to do an Honours program, you are required to consult with the 

Anthropology Honours Advisor, Dr. Daromir Rudnyckyj: anthhonours@uvic.ca  

 

UVic Anthropology in the news & Congratulations 

 

 Congratulations to Duncan McLaren, Daryl Fedje, Angela Dyck, Quentin Mackie, Alisha Gauvreau & Jenny Cohen on a 

research article on “Terminal Pleistocene epoch human footprints from the Pacific coast of Canada” 

 Congratulations to Dr. Andrea Walsh who is part of the delegation from UVic returning artwork from residential school 

students at UCN’s Conference on Truth and Reconciliation, March 21-22. 

 Congratulations to Dr. Alexandrine Boudreault-Fournier on her Award for Excellence in Teaching Experiential Learning 

B.O.A.S. 

 

Undergraduate Anthropology Course Union (B.O.A.S.) 

 If you’re interested don’t hesitate to get in touch with us – just send us an email at uvicboas@gmail.com  

 For any upcoming events, please check out our Facebook page. 

All the best on your exams! 
 

 

 

Questions or comments: anthtwo@uvic.ca 

 

https://www.uvic.ca/socialsciences/anthropology/undergraduate/programs/honours/index.php
mailto:anthhonours@uvic.ca
http://journals.plos.org/plosone/article?id=10.1371/journal.pone.0193522
https://www.uvic.ca/socialsciences/anthropology/people/faculty/walshandrea.php
https://www.ucn.ca/communications/News%20Releases/TRC%20Conference%20March%202018.pdf
https://www.uvic.ca/socialsciences/anthropology/people/faculty/boudreault-fournieralexandrine.php
mailto:uvicboas@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/46351343418/
mailto:anthtwo@uvic.ca?subject=Anthropology%20Newsletter

